
From: Sunil Kemppi <skemppi@actu.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 1:20 PM 
To: Chambers - Millhouse DP <Chambers.Millhouse.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: re: AM2023/21 
 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Millhouse,  
 
I refer to matter AM2023/21 in relation to the Arts and Culture Sector.   
 
The ACTU intends to participate in the consultation.  I will attend the Mention on 23 November for 
the ACTU.  
 
Regards, 
 
Sunil Kemppi 
 
Sunil Kemppi 
Senior Legal & Industrial Officer 
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We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Australia and recognise their continuing connection to 
land, waters and culture. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.  
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